
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
WEEKLY BULLETIN 
Sunday 7th September 

2025 
 

Weekly Collection 
£ 

Online 
£ 
 
 

 
Thank you for your 
continued support 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
                          

 

 Weekly Mass Schedule 

8th Sep – 14th Sep 2025 

Mass 

Monday:  10.00am 

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 10.00am 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9am & 11am 

 

Adoration 

Wednesday 10am-6pm

 

Liturgy of the Word 

Friday:  10am 

 

 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Maria McNulty    Anniversary Mass Sunday 7th September at 9am 
Donald McPhillips   Month’s Mind Mass Sunday 7th Sep at 11am 
Robert McVeigh 
Lily Mallon 
Brigid Skelton(21) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                               
 
 
 

 

 

St. Patrick’s Girl Guide Unit We look forward to welcoming 
back our existing girls and welcoming new girls to our new 
Guiding year. Registration will take place on Thursday 11th 
September from 6.30 - 7.30pm in the Community Centre. 
Starting back on Thursday 25th September at 6.30pm. If you 
would be interested in becoming an adult leader within our 
Unit please come along on Registration night and speak with 
Eimear the Unit Leader or alternatively call her on  
07712 574060. 
Cranagh & Aghagallon Tuesday Club starts back on 
Tuesday 16th September at 11am.  Everyone Welcome. 
Padre Pio Mass – Saturday 20th September at 7pm - A 
general blessing with the Padre Pio mit will be available during 
the 7pm Mass, followed by individual blessings immediately 
after.  All are warmly welcome to attend. 
Baby & Toddler Group Aghagallon Community Centre will 
resume on Friday 12th September from 10am-11.30am.   
 
School Mass for the pupils of St Patrick’s and St Mary’s 
Primary School will be on Monday 15th September at 10am.  
Everyone welcome. 
Children’s Liturgy will return at 11am Mass on Sunday 14th 
September 2025.  Children from P1-P7 are very welcome to 
attend.  After the great success of the Massport last year we 
will run this again from September to June 2026.  Massport’s  
will be available for collection on the 14th of September at 
11am Mass.  One stamp available for each Mass you attend. 
Volunteers we are looking volunteers for Children’s Liturgy.  
If you can help contact Helen Hamill our Children’s Liturgy 
leader on 07879436574. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Booking Masses, Baptisms and Weddings As parish office opening hours have been reduced 
slightly, we are returning to our previous practice of booking Masses, baptisms and weddings in 
person, in the sacristy after Masses. 
Masses can be booked well in advance to ensure your preferred dates are available.   
Baptisms can only be booked by the child’s parent or legal guardian.  At least one month’s notice is 
required.  To book a baptism parents must present the child’s long birth certificate, complete the 
baptism request form, meet with one of our Baptism team and attend weekly Mass during the 
month prior to the date of the Baptism 
Weddings can be booked by the couple themselves.  Couples are required to give at least six 
months’ notice of marriage to ensure the preferred date is available and that there is adequate time 
to complete all Civil and Church paperwork.   
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